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From the President 

Dear South Bendigo Family, 
 
As we move into the depths of winter in 
Season 2024, there has never been a better 
time to display our collective enthusiasm for 
the “red and white” cause. As the 
temperature drops, the need for collective 
buy-in from playing groups remains elevated, 
as does our need for a strong volunteer base 
within all divisions of the organisation. If you 
are considering stepping forward to lend a 
hand, please do not hesitate. No matter how 
large or small the role, every contribution 
matters and is valued. 
 
With the coldest time of year, tempers may 
fray at times. Please be mindful that 
community sporting clubs are community 
building organisations. Every one of us 
(players, volunteers, members and 
supporters included) represent our club 
whenever we attend any match day or club 
affiliated event, create content online relating 
to the club or leave our house wearing club 
 

JUL Y 2 0 2 4  

southbendigofnc.com.au 

colours. I warmly encourage all readers to 
represent our club with distinction and treat all 
people with a level of kindness and respect 
that is representative of our club values. These 
values are: 
 
1. Character first 
2. Be the best you can be 
3. Be nice to people 
 
On a positive note, our club executive warmly 
welcome Jenny Orchard back within our ranks, 
as our club Child Safety Officer. Jenny brings 
with her a wealth of professional experience 
and will ensure that our club is a local leader in 
endeavouring to maintain a safe environment 
for children to learn and thrive in their sporting 
lives. 
 
Please look after each, stay warm and enjoy 
the second half of the season. 
 

Go Bloods. 

Dujon Fuzzard 

 

 

https://southbendigofnc.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064562716803
https://www.instagram.com/southbendigofnc/?hl=en


  

FOOTBALL Round 8 v Golden Square 

 The Under 18's this week came up against a strong and 

experienced side in Golden Square. The boys were 

coming off a two-week layoff due to the split round & bye 

and this showed as Golden Square jumped them in the 

first quarter to set up an early lead. Oli Turnbull was 

leading the way in our midfield with some strong contests 

at the ball & dishing out some quick handballs while Logan 

Rutter was staunch in defence and repelling many attacks. 

The boys all battled away for the second & third quarters 

but were unable to hit the scoreboard when it mattered. 

Lachlan West was busy in the forward line competing well 

& forcing his opponents into some mistakes while 

Campbell Mackenzie was pressuring his opponents on the 

wing & was being rewarded for some great tackles. 

In the last quarter the boys responded to coach Carl's 

speech to show some resolve with Miller Coad hitting the 

contest hard & Sam Power led the way in the ruck with 

many hit outs to his teammates advantage & following up 

his own work at ground level. The boys continued to press 

forward & were finally rewarded when Ethan McMahon 

was awarded a free kick & went back & slotted our first & 

only goal for the day. I'm sure the boys will take a few 

lessons out of the game & have a good week on the track 

to prepare themselves for next week. 

 

SPONSOR OF THE MONTH 

The reserves were up against it against a powerful opposition 

despite kicking the first goal and the good play from Darcy 

Backway and Frazer McKinstry on ball. Goch Nyok continues to 

make some great strides really making the ruck position his own 

and Kyle Johnson was solid in a backline that was under siege for 

most of the game. To our lad’s credit they played the game right 

out while it could have got right away from them. Tyler Wastell and 

Bailey Waterman two more that were consistent for the side. Great 

to see young Max McMurray back in the Bloods colors as well. 

Seniors were looking to replicate last years win away against 

Square the early signs were good. Brody Haddow was on top 

across the centre line and Anthony Zimmerman was dynamic with 

ball in hand. Zaydyn Lockwood continued his good form from the 

last game rebounding from the halfback line with support from Zac 

Hare. In the forward line Coach Steven Stroobants was active and 

Co-Coach Issy Miller was also playing a good game. Whilst our 

main forwards were well held, we had a few of the smaller brigade 

chime in with goals to Aiden Avery, Wil McCaig and Pat Sheahan. 

Heading into the last quarter on the back of a very good third term 

it was there to be won, however early goals to Square had us 

chasing for the rest of the game unable to get closer than two 

goals. 

Other good players on the day were Ralphy and young Will Marks. 

 

Support the sponsors who support our club 



  

NETBALL Round 8 v Golden Square 

 

 

A Grade  

South Bendigo came out firing against Golden Square on 

Saturday. We were able to hold a comfortable lead for the first 

3 quarters due to our ability to hold possession, hit our targets 

and put them under pressure in their goal circle. Unfortunately, 

the fourth quarter saw us make some silly mistakes that 

allowed square to use our centre passes to score. The Bloods 

didn’t give up right until the last siren, but our best efforts 

weren’t enough with the final score being 36-38, a hard loss 

that we will take a lot away from. 

A Reserve 

After having the past couple of weeks off the girls were excited 

to get back out on the court. Square got off to a quick start in 

the first quarter, but the girls were able to knuckle down in the 

second to keep square to only 2 goals, leading 23-15 going 

into the second half. Keeping the pressure on for the 

remainder of the game saw the bloods come out with the win, 

42-38. Best on this week’s goes to Izzy Coutts and Paige 

Campbell 

B Grade 

South B grade took to the courts against golden square eager 

for a win! After two weeks off the girls put up an awesome 

effort, making sure we were all accountable for our players! 

Golden square put up a tough fight in the last quarter coming 

back to only one goal the difference in the final seconds of the 

game! In the end holding possession of the ball and 

communicating with each other was what won us the game! 

B Reserve 

The girls came out strong against Golden Square and getting 

the win by 5 goals. Coming off a two-week bye, we were really 

wanting to have a crack and show the hard work we have 

been putting in over the break. The first half was convincing 

with good connections and confidence, setting us up well for 

the rest of the game. The last half was a weaker performance 

but gave us lots of opportunities to work on leading into the 

Eaglehawk game. Best on this week goes to our power 

defenders Montana and Sandy who fought hard and won us 

plenty of ball. 

Under 17s 

South Bendigo under 17s took the court at Golden Square 

early Saturday morning. After having 2 rounds off the girls had 

a slow first quarter letting square slip away by 16 points, (19-

3). Regrouping at quarter time and refocusing on the 

fundamentals of the game the girls had a steady second 

quarter leaving a 17-point gap, (31-14). The third quarter didn’t 

change the pace of the game and gave square a 24-point 

lead, (49-25). the final quarter was tough but South only let the 

doggies slip 3 more points which shows the team’s potential 

leaving the court with a 27-point loss, (60-33). Although this 

was not the result, we had hoped for there was many learning 

opportunities showed the girls exactly what we need to work 

on.  

 



 

 

 

 

  

FOOTBALL Round 9 v Eaglehawk 

 Back at home to take on Eaglehawk in an important game for all grades.  The 

under 18s looking to finish off the round with a win started well with some bright 

work around the centreline and a committed forward setup keen to keep the ball in 

a scoring position. Logan Rutter and Regan Stroud proving to be a real handful for 

the opposition. A 6 goal second quarter put the game in our control and to the 

credit of the lads they had a structure and stuck to it. Mitch Rees and Adam Triplett 

worked hard as link players and were providing some good opportunities for the 

forwards. The backline was very solid with Oli Turnbull and Tadhg McBurney using 

their long kicking to advantage. Best on ground went to Luke Feuerherdt who 

capped off a great game with a successful long goal from the flank which had all 

the lads celebrating.  

The Reserves had another big change of personnel yest again with injuries and 

the early signs weren’t great, the opposition getting out to a significant lead by 

halftime. Dujon Fuzzard one of the few to show some grit and hard running. In the 

third quarter with only one goal on the board James Barri, Raffa Makore and young 

Frazer McKinstry stopped the rot, and we started using each other right across the 

ground, the pace of Will Purcell with his two goals and guile of Regan Harvey who 

was taking some strong marks and ended with two goals had us within a goal 

when the final siren finished the game. Disappointing, but the form of Bailey 

Waterman and Will Cornish were further good signs that we are improving. 

Seniors had it all on the line and fought back after a slow start in the first quarter to 

even the scores, Steven Stroobants was showing the way we needed to play, and 

his desperation and tackling was one of the few bright spots for the side as the 

Borough took the game away from us after that. Issy Miller was another good 

leader on the day and whilst Jasper Langley and Tait Poyser were trying hard it 

was the more experienced play of Brody Haddow, Zac Hare and Alex Smith who 

were amongst our more consistent for the day. 

 

OLLIE TURNBULL CROWNED PETER 

HUNT MEDAL RECIPIENT AT BSSC 

The Peter Hunt Medal, now in its eighth 

year, honours the Best and Fairest player of 

the Bendigo Senior Secondary College 

Lions AFL Premier League. 

The Peter Hunt Medal is presented in 

honour of the former South Bendigo 

footballer and triathlete who was a great 

supporter of the sporting program at BSSC 

in both football and basketball. Peter was a 

life member of both the South Bendigo 

Football-Netball Club and the Bendigo 

Triathlon Club. 

Ollie Turnbull emerged as the deserving 

winner of the coveted Peter Hunt Medal for 

2024. 

The midfielder’s stellar season was finally 

recognised as he claimed the individual 

honour, finishing with a commanding 14 

votes.  

Ollie’s season is to be acknowledged both 

on and off the field, as his skills did the 

talking on match day – but his ability to show 

encouragement and support around his 

teammates off the field was also wonderful 

to see. 

Well done Ollie – a fantastic achievement! 

Peter Hunt playing for South Bendigo 



 

 

 

 

  

NETBALL Round 9 v Eaglehawk 

 This week South’s U17s took on Eaglehawk at Harry Trott. They came out firing in the first quarter 

securing a 3-goal lead, with lots of intensity, pressure and communication on court. As the game went 

on, the scores grew closer and closer; South securing a 1 goal lead at 3/4 time. This ensured a final 15 

minutes of intense netball. Eaglehawk looked dangerous throughout the last quarter, executing their 

turnovers to goals and clawing back a 1 goal deficit, to win by 3 goals (26 - 29) in the end. South kept 

fighting the whole game, but unfortunately could not take home the win. The awards this week went to 

Eden Clifford and Amber Anderson for great defensive pressure and efforts for the whole game. 

B Reserve had a must win game in order to enter top four of the ladder on Saturday. Eaglehawk came 

out strong but fortunately we had a smooth start to the first quarter which settled our position out in front. 

Our team showed great teamwork and patience and worked hard to put into action what we had worked 

on all week. We ended up securing a great win 40-21. Awards to Skye and Ella. 

Wow what a game for B Grade! Everyone showed continuous efforts throughout the entirety of the game, 

from being down by 5 in the first quarter, to fighting to come out with a draw 52 all, showed everyone’s 

determination and will to win. However, we know that we still have so much more to give and are excited 

to demonstrate what we can do in the second half of the season. Let’s go Bloods! 

Back home at Harry Trott, A Reserve wanted to keep building on their win from last week and came out 

firing against Eaglehawk on Saturday. Dominating the play across the court, turning over plenty of balls 

and converting in the goal circle, saw the Bloods able to build on their lead each quarter coming away 

with a strong 10 goal victory. Awards this week went to Holly and Sophie 

A Grade were keen to put out a four-quarter performance following a tough loss in the previous round. 

With some new attacking end talent, South matched Eaglehawk for 3 quarters but were unable to hold on 

in the 4th. Final scores were 35-45. 

A superstar on and off the court. Eden celebrated 50 games 

in Round 9 against Eaglehawk. Eden is a high work rate 

defender for both our U17 and A grade teams. 



  

FOOTBALL Round 10 v Strathfieldsaye 

 Second game in a row at home and weather wise yet another 

sunny day albeit chilly. With a real chance for the thirds to 

make a run at a finals spot they started well with a one goal 

lead at the first break we looked to have some control. 

Second quarter and with Harry Hiatt and Luke Feuerherdt 

leading the way the game looked to be cracked open by our 

lads. At halftime with a two-goal lead which probably should 

have been a bit more with accuracy an issue. To our 

opponents credit they came out after the break and really 

lifted the intensity and were within a goal at the start of the 

final term. Strath had the upper hand in the last peppering the 

goals but fortunately for us they were struggling to get goals. 

A nasty injury to Millar Coad resulted in a stop in play and on 

resumption Strath were able to sneak home by a couple of 

points. Best wishes to Miller who was also amongst our better 

players along with Adam Triplett, Regan Stroud and Logan 

Rutter. 

The Reserves had yet another good start to the game against 

their more fancied opponent with an early goal to Judd Ipsen 

amongst the highlights. We couldn’t maintain the pressure for 

the rest of the game despite excellent games for James Barri, 

Raffa Makore and Max McMurray across the backline. With 

limited opportunities Tom Purcell scored our solitary goal in 

the second half but the game was well over by that stage. 

Seniors, led well by Steven Stroobants with 3 goals in the first 

quarter, looked as good as we have been in recent weeks 

Anthony Zimmerman on top in the centre and Riley Walsh 

making everything a competition. Unfortunately, we couldn’t 

keep the intensity up after the first quarter allowing Strath to 

blow us out of the water by halftime. To the lads’ credit we 

battled on and at times moved the ball well but there were too 

few contributors who were prepared to work hard all day. 

Stroobs ending with 6 goals was the only highlight with Brody 

Haddow, Alex Smith against a solid opponent and Cody 

Brooks named amongst our best. 

 



 

 

  

NETBALL Round 10 v Strathfieldsaye 

 A grade welcomed another new edition to the team in round 10. Sister 
to co-captain Chloe Gray, Holly Gray joined the mid court along with 
Yolande Miller in the goal circle. A very even contest across the 4 
quarters saw a great battle between the teams. Opportunities arose for 
both teams to take the lead in the last minutes of the game with Storm 
capitalising on some costly mistakes from the bloods. Final scores 40-
43, Strathfieldsaye’s way.  

After losing to Strath in round 1, A Reserve were keen to come out and 
make an impact from the first whistle this week. Strong defensive 
pressure from the whole team and great transitions down the court saw 
them stick with storm for the first half. Unfortunately, Storm was to 
strong and were able to come away with the win. Awards this week 
went to Carissa and Amber. 

B Grade came out firing and were able to go goal for goal with Strath in 
the first quarter. The second and third quarter saw Strath extend out to 
a significant lead however strong drives from the attacking end and 
tight one on one defence in the defending end allowed South to stay in 
the game and win the 4th quarter going down in the end by 10 goals. 
Final score Strath 59 def South 49. 

B Reserve came into the game determined for a win. Unfortunately, we 
had a slow start and started out the game down by 6 and despite our 
best efforts working really hard to bring it back, we ran out of time and 
were unsuccessful. However, the team had a ripping third quarter 
winning it by 8 and keeping strath to only 7 goals! We will aim to use 
this game to learn from and get a win next week! Awards went to 
Sandy and Caitlyn. 

Wow, what a win for the under 17s. After coming off a disappointing 
lost last week all us girls had so much fire in our bellies. We were ready 
for a massive game. We were all pumped up ready to go heading into 
the first quarter. We had a great start ending the quarter 2 points up. 
Throughout the second quarter we all worked so hard turning over of 
lost ball giving us a 5-point lead heading into the third quarter. 17-12. 
The third quarter storm came out very strong bring it back to 23 a piece 
heading into the last. Before we headed out for the last quarter, we 
regrouped and knew what we needed to do to win this. The fourth 
quarter was a great quarter, going goal for goal for most it. We then 
managed to get some rebounds and intercepts giving us a lead. We 
won the game by 5 in the end 35-30. The girls should be so proud we 
played an amazing game today. Awards this week went to Maycee, 
Neveah and Jorja. Good work girls. 

 



 

  

FOOTBALL Round 11 v Castlemaine 

 We travelled down the highway to a wet & cold Camp Reserve to take on 

Castlemaine for our Round 11 fixture. Our Under 18 boys were a little 

undermanned this week due to a mixture of injuries & players being 

unavailable but this allowed us to get some game time into some of our 

future stars from our junior ranks. It was a hard slog in the first quarter with 

Castlemaine settling the better, but Aydin Price continued to be his usual 

busy self in the forward 50 & was rewarded with a lovely snap on goal to get 

us on the board. The forwards were working hard to lock the ball in our 

forward half & this was led by Brady Stroud who was very consistent all day 

but it wasn’t enough to stop Castlemaine taking a lead of 8 points into 

quarter time. In the second quarter Castlemaine were on the attack but 

were being repelled by Luke Feurherdt & Louis Eddy in defence who were 

both breaking the lines with their ball use & foot speed. We couldn’t hit the 

scoreboard in the second quarter which stretched Castlemaine’s lead to 14 

points at the main break. The third quarter was a torrid affair in wet 

conditions with our boys leading the way with the attack on the ball & 

pushing the ball forward by foot at any cost. Ethan McMahon led by 

example & was into everything he could get his hands on. We kept 

Castlemaine goalless while kicking two goals of our own through Captain 

Tait Rojewski who was clever at ground level & forward target Jasper Irwin 

who was competing in the air. We had closed the gap to four points at three 

quarter time & the game was anyone’s. Castlemaine kicked the first two 

goals of the last term & they seemed to be getting the rub of the green all 

over the ground but our boys battled hard & never gave up. Baden France 

ran into an open goal & closed the margin once more but it wasn’t enough 

as we eventually went down by 16 points. The boys endeavour & will to 

compete was a standout which if we can maintain week in week out will 

keep us in good stead for the remainder of the season.  

The Reserves took the field with quite a few missing as well but the 

endeavor in the first quarter was excellent James Barri solid down back 

along with Josh Leech. A welcome return for Tyler Wastell who worked hard 

all day and Tom Starr was excellent in the centre. As the game went on the 

opposition were a little cleaner in the conditions and although we had solid 

contributors including the ever reliable Will Cornish and the super consistent 

Scott Stringer we failed to trouble the scoreboard enough in a low scoring 

affair. 

The Seniors had enough incentive with Hareys 100th senior and a an 

opportunity to chalk up a win down in Castlemaine but the first quarter was 

dominated by the opposition. Zac Hare was hard at it all day along with 

Anthony Zimmerman and Issy Miller but we lost Co Coach Stroobs to a 

hamstring which had us up against it for the rest of the game. To the lads 

credit they matched the opposition through the rest of the game but after 

giving up such a big lead it was always going to be tough. Other better 

players on the day were Ralphy, Darcy backway, who putting some good 

games together since joining the senior ranks and Brody Haddow.  

 

Our captain, a leader on and off the field 

and a great club person. 

Harey took the field for the 100th time in the 

Bloods colours, against Castlemaine in 

Round 11. 

 



  

NETBALL Round 11 v Castlemaine 

 Under 17s 

The 17s took an early start to the day at Castlemaine, with a fiery warm up and lots of 

determination the girls took the court and had a slow but steady first quarter, with 3 

points margin 10-13. The stakes were high going into the second but a few sleek 

intercepts and turnovers left the bloods up three at half time 20-23! Third quarter slipped 

away for the bloods and left it even with only one quarter remaining. Everyone played 

their role in the team and managed to grasp a 2-point win, a huge achievement! 

Congratulations to Meg and Jordan (Saturdays best ons) especially who shot under so 

much stress all day and still managed to sink them from everywhere!! 

B Reserve 

Heading into this week’s game the girls were eager to get back on the winning train. The 

wet weather made for a slower game, seeing us playing to the conditions. Celebrating 

Skye Webb who played her 50th game for South Bendigo this week, the team were 

ready to work hard and play together.  

Finishing the first quarter only 4 goals up, we were wanting to build. The whole team 

delivered a stellar defensive effort, that saw us a 23-goal lead at half time and keeping 

Castlemaine to 1 goal in the second quarter.  

As the rain set in, we stayed calm and played our game, focusing on making the smart 

decision and controlling the ball. Making good conversion of our forced turnovers and 

pushing out the score. The last half we continued to push and grow, keeping the 

momentum going and claiming the win. Showcasing a calm and clinical game.  

Finals scores were 17- 62 and the awards to Ariana Ralph and Skye Webb. 

B Grade 

B grade didn’t start off as strong as we had hoped, having the first quarter end in 12-11 

Castlemaine’s way. By the second quarter we adjusted to the weather and started to 

make a lead by half time we were up 20-22. We continued to play with the same 

intensity and were relentless in our one-on-one defensive pressure. The third quarter 

ended in our favour 25-32. In the fourth quarter Castlemaine stepped up their game but 

we were persistent and were able to hold on to our lead. We won the game 35-40. All 

the girls left everything on the court and played well. Congratulations to Hannah and 

Arabella who played their first games for South Bendigo this week in our B-grade team. 

A Reserve 

A Res went into this week's game hungry for the win after some recent close games. We 

started strong in the first quarter, gaining plenty of possession and defensive turnovers. 

Going into the second quarter we played to the wet conditions with short sharp passes 

and drives, building our lead and ending at half time up by 10.  

With Castlemaine making some changes it forced more errors from our side, however 

we held strong defensively across the court. Leading all game, the last 2 minutes saw 

Castlemaine take the lead from us. But we held together as a defensive unit and fought 

back, remaining calm and taking the win by 1. 

Congrats to Mila who played a full game in A Res for the first time. Awards to PC and 

Mila. 

A Grade 

A Grade ventured to Castlemaine not knowing what to expect. With a motivation to win 

following 3 close losses the girls were hungry to get back on the winner lists. With a full 

4 quarter effort the bloods came away with a convincing win 23-70. 

 

Congratulations to Skye who took 

the court for the 50th time in round 

11 against Castlemaine. Skye is a 

determined, speedy and versatile 

midcourter in our B reserve team. 



  

VOLUNTEERS OF THE WEEK 

South Bendigo Football Netball Club is very fortunate to have a great 

group of volunteers across our whole club who put in time and effort 

on a regular basis to make our club better.  

 

 

 

Brad Hiatt 

Brad has been back around our great club 

for a few seasons now with involvement 

across both the Junior and Senior club. 

Brad is always willing to put his hand up and 
take a lead role whether that is with our 
Under 18’s where he is runner and helps our 
coaches out to ensure everything goes 
smoothly, helping with or organising training 
teas or with his function catering skills which 
are appreciated by all at our club.  
 

 

 

 

 

Mark Keck 

Kecky is South Bendigo through and 

through and following a great playing 

career, has been involved in recruiting and 

on our match day team. Kecky has also 

been instrumental in co-ordinating and 

running our Thursday night training dinners 

at Harry Trott. 

Thanks Kecky - We appreciate what you 

do!  

 

 

 

 

 

John Stewart 

Johnny is a person that does a lot of work 

than people often don’t see. He ensures that 

the rooms and surrounds get a sweep, helps 

set the BBQ up at home games, escorts the 

umpires and ensures all jumpers are back 

where they belong. He also mixes a mean 

Gatorade! Thanks John, it’s great to have you 

involved around the club and we appreciate 

what you do! 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Packer 

Kim answered the call for assistance earlier 

in the year and has been instrumental in 

continuing to make our canteen a success 

when junior home games are played at 

Harry Trott. Thanks Kim, It’s great to have 

you involved around the club and we 

appreciate what you do! 

 

 

 



 

South Bendigo Beanies, Scarves and Umbrellas are now for sale in the canteen at home games or at training tea on 

Thursday Night. It is great to see our supporters decked out in Red and White! Other club apparel can be purchased by 

going to the South Bendigo Club Store https://www.breachapparel.com.au/south-bendigo-fnc/  

 

https://www.breachapparel.com.au/south-bendigo-fnc/


 

 

 

 

MAJOR SPONSORS 

TOYOTA GOOD FOR FOOTY 

RAFFLE 

There are 49 different prizes valued at $ 293,762 starting with a Toyota 

Kluger Hybrid vehicle!  Tickets are $5 each and the best part is – 100% 

of the $5 goes to support our great club.   

Please share amongst your friends, family and workmates and use this 

link with South Bendigo FNC in it. The link for South Bendigo is 

https://toyotagoodforfooty.raffletix.com.au/southbendigofnc?v=1 

 

 

https://toyotagoodforfooty.raffletix.com.au/southbendigofnc?v=1


s 

 

  

 
GREAT VENUE 
FOR YOUR NEXT 

FUNCTION  

If you have a special 

event on the horizon in 

2024 and are looking for 

somewhere to hold it did 

you known that our 

modern new rooms at the 

Kennington Recreation 

Reserve are available for 

hire? 

Conveniently close to the 

CBD, spacious with all 

brand new facilities and a 

pleasant out look across 

Harry Trott Oval our 

pavilion is probably 

exactly what you are 

searching for. The venue 

can cater for small 

gatherings or functions of 

up to 200 people. 

SOUTH BENDIGO FNC 2024 PLAYER SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM 

 



Junior Netball 
 Believe it or not we are just over halfway through the home 

and away season. In exciting news nine of our thirteen 

competitive teams are sitting in fourth place or above and are 

on track to play finals at the end of the home and away 

season. This is a fantastic effort by all involved. Keep up the 

great work!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU to the following JUNIOR NETBALL sponsors. Please support those who support us. 

 

Our very popular 

Net Set Go program 

will run again in 

Term 3  

The program will kick off at the 
Harry Trott courts on 
Wednesday 17 July 2024 from 
4:15pm – 5:00pm and run for 8 
weeks finishing on Wednesday 
4 September 2024. Cost is 
$111 per child. If you know 
anyone who is interested, 
please let them know! Register 
here! 

 

A big shout out to Charley Williams who played in the 

CVNA 15/Under team at the Association Champs held 

in Melbourne recently! 

We have lots to celebrate this 

month! 
Congratulations to Lily Holloway, Tahli Russell, Remy Kearns and Emma McCann who have 

all played their 50th game with the junior netball club!!  

Congratulations ladies you have been great contributors to our Club and we wish you all the 

best for the next 50! 

A reminder that our teams play on the outdoor courts of Red Energy 

arena on both Friday night and Saturday mornings.  If you can, get 

along and cheer them on! You can check out the fixtures at Netball 

Connect CVNA Fixture 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://registration.netballconnect.com/login
https://registration.netballconnect.com/login
https://registration.netballconnect.com/livescorePublicLadder?yearId=6&organisationKey=400e5403-4b75-4149-b1c8-7ff2db98622a&competitionUniqueKey=b9ba5121-4f2b-4cbe-bdc1-387d3741842e&divisionId=18252
https://registration.netballconnect.com/livescorePublicLadder?yearId=6&organisationKey=400e5403-4b75-4149-b1c8-7ff2db98622a&competitionUniqueKey=b9ba5121-4f2b-4cbe-bdc1-387d3741842e&divisionId=18252


w

Junior Football 
 JUNE MILESTONE GAMES 

We had plenty of player milestones 

in junior football during June. It is 

great to see many young players 

committed to The Bloods. 

A special shoutout to Harry W who 

played 100 games for South 

Bendigo Junior Football Club in 

June. 

 

BLOODS JUNIORS REPRESENTING BENDIGO 

We have had several players from our junior football teams representing the 

BJFL in the Central Vic Academy. Harvey Long & Blaine Anderson for U13, 

Noah Poole for U14 and Zave Ralphs, Harry Warne & Rylan Newman for U15 

with Blaine received Best on Ground at Mercy Junortoun Sports Precinct against 

Murray FL on Monday 10 June, well done! 



 

https://form.jotform.com/241256319052855


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Results 

ROUND 8 – 8 June at Wade Street 
 

FOOTBALL SENIORS RESERVES U18’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 10.6  66 2.9  21 1.4  10 

GOLDEN SQUARE 13.20  98 12.16  88 22.18  150 

  
NETBALL A GRADE A RESERVE B GRADE B RESERVE U17’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 36 42 42 39 33 

GOLDEN SQUARE 38 60 41 34 60 

 
ROUND 9 – 15 June at Harry Trott 
 

FOOTBALL SENIORS RESERVES U18’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 7.8  50 5.3  33 23.10  145 

EAGLEHAWK 15.16  106 5.10  40 0.5  5 

  
NETBALL A GRADE A RESERVE B GRADE B RESERVE U17’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 35 51 52 40 26 

EAGLEHAWK 45 41 52 21 29 

 
ROUND 10 –  22 June at Harry Trott 
 

FOOTBALL SENIORS RESERVES U18’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 8.8  56 2.8  18 5.10  40 

STRATHFIELDSAYE 20.18  138 18.8  116 5.12  42 

  
NETBALL A GRADE A RESERVE B GRADE B RESERVE U17’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 40 41 49 44 35 

STRATHFIELDSAYE 43 51 59 47 30                                                                                                                                                                                             

 

ROUND 11 –  29 June at Camp Reserve 
 

FOOTBALL SENIORS RESERVES U18’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 4.6  30 2.6  18 4.5  29 

CASTLEMAINE 13.14  92 4.11  35 6.9  45 

  
NETBALL A GRADE A RESERVE B GRADE B RESERVE U17’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 70 41 40 62 39 

CASTLEMAINE 23 40 35 17 37 

 

https://southbendigofnc.tidyhq.com/public/schedule/events/62588-2024-annual-ball?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0_1wJcfA3DXPBHQtjA2sbWDbra0mQKEzcb-LOgo9KWKgYeqJbys24ZNR0_aem_AbjkgvuR3j77HJzLJ0HOCm_afEx94Y3pC4yRl7by_1-4AZDmcpE3Lzw_G7BseR8GJ1m1gQjkZEnUWkqpQeEDL6YT


 

SUPPORTING PARTNERS 
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